
HATHERLEIGH TOWN COUNCIL 
MEETING HELD TUESDAY 12TH MARCH 2024 7pm 

ADDENDUM TO MINUTES 
 
HATHERLEIGH MARKET 
 
336.  Cllr. Burrow gave councillors an update on how the 
Hatherleigh Market public meeting went 

• Meeting was attended by between 60-70 people and the 
Friends of Hatherleigh |Market ran through an update 
presentation followed by a Q & A session 

•  Attendees at the meeting were engaged and asked a series of 
good follow up questions in the following areas 
a) Parking fees, traffic management, speed limits, 

management/adoption of roads 
b) Events management, alcohol/licensing/TENS 
c) Litter bins and keeping the surrounding area tidy during 

events 
d) Café provision at the market 
e) Future fur and feathers auctions at the site 

Pledges Update 

• as at 12.03.24 total stands at £66,200 in pledges from the 
community/two thirds of the way to the £100K target required 
from the community 

Practical completion 

• Kingswood advising that practical completion will be end of 
May 2024 

Community Benefit Society 

• The Community Benefit Society “Hatherleigh Community 
Market Ltd” was formally registered on 27th February 2024 and 
we have passed our financial conduct authority checks 

• An interim management committee has been appointed – 
(Tory Rogers, Debbie Kimber, Richard Burrow, Patrick 
Kimber) until the CBS has members (shareholders) who will 
then vote to appoint a new management committee 

Additional Grant Funding 

• The Community Benefit Society is eligible for £10,000 grant 
funding from the Rural England Prosperity Fund and an 
application for this will be made as soon as the bank account 
for the CBS has been set up 
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